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Mr. Chairman,

I have the honour to speak on behalf of the Member States of the European Union.

The Candidate Countries Turkey, the former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia",

Montenegro., Serbia" and Albania", as well as the Republic of Moldova, Armenia

and Georgia, align themselves with this statement.

I would like to thank Mr. Rhodes, Chair of the International Civil Service



achieve the organization's mandates and capable of adapting to new challenges or

new working environment. We therefore remain fully committed to equipping the

personnel of the United Nations with the appropriate and necessary support in

order to enable them to work effectively and safely, particularly those working

under the most dangerous circumstances. We are also aware that costs related to

the Organisation's staff constitute the largest part of the United Nations' budget

and playa major role in budget increases. In this context, may we recall that UN

staff cannot be insulated from current economic realities, including comparison

with the condition of civil services within the Member States in accordance with

longstanding principles.

Mr. Chairman,

We have studied closely the report of the International Civil Service Commission

for 2017 and the related reports of the Secretary-General and the ACABQ.
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The EU Member States will continue to follow carefully the discussions in Geneva

and expect to see ICSC decisions implemented in full and within the timelines, for

new and existing staff.


